
From: Dietz, Sidney 
Sent: 3/5/2014 4:05:07 PM 
To: 'Campbell, Michael' (Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: 
Bee: 
Subject: RE: BART Service Advisory, Mar 05, 2014 

Hahahaha! I still can't believe I made that joke about the TransHills Express, and then found the report 
that they were actually looking into it! I betcha Marin would sign up if there was no direct connection to 
MCAR, 19™, or 12™, 

From: Campbell, Michael [mailto:Michael.Campbell@cpuc.ca.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, March 05, 2014 3:31 PM 
To: Dietz, Sidney 
Subject: Fwd: BART Service Advisory, Mar 05, 2014 

I'd guess 95% if the folks on the bay point train won't mind this development. 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: BART Updates <updates@subscriptions.bart.gov> 
Date: March 5, 2014 at 3:28:25 PM PST 
To: <msc@,cpuc.ca.gov> 
Subject: BART Service Advisory, Mar 05, 2014 

Reply-To: <updates@subseriptions.bart.gov> 
Trains are not stopping at 12th St. Oakland City Center due to police activity. 

Follow us on Twitter @sfbart for news and @sfbartalert for automated service advisories. 
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